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Your submission for this review:
Snowy Valleys Council should not be given permission to increase our rates by 35% over the next 2 years. It is disgusting that
they are even applying for such an increase.

Your comments on Criterion 1:
Snowy Valleys Council should sell assets to recover/fund their poor financial management in recent years.

Your comments on Criterion 2:
An increase of 35% over 2 years is extortion. Rate payers should not be held to ransom for poor financial settlement by Snowy
Valleys Council

Your comments on Criterion 3:
Most rate payers will financially struggle to pay such exorbitant rates.

Your comments on Criterion 4:

Your comments on Criterion 5:
Strategies should include new accountant or financial manager at Snowy Valleys Council as productivity improvements & cost
containment strategies should be part of existing policy.





